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On June 12, 2019, members of the Hollis Police Department responded to a Rocky Pond
Rd address for a report of a burglary. Officers discovered that entry into the residence had
been made by breaking a window, and a large amount of valuables had been stolen.

On May 27, 2020, a suspect was identified through testing of evidence recovered from the
scene. An arrest warrant was issued for Peter Walden, 45, with a last known address of
Nashua. Efforts to locate him at the time were unsuccessful.

On February 2, 2021 at approximately 7:20 PM, members of the Hudson Police
Department located Walden and took him into custody based the warrant. He was
transported to the Hollis Police Department where he was processed and released on
personal recognizance bail with an arraignment date to be determined. He is charged with
one count of Burglary.

The Hollis Police Department would like to thank the Hudson Police Department as well as
the New Hampshire Forensic Laboratory for their assistance in this matter.



